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My comments for 2015.PG6.4 on September 16, 2015 Planning and 
Growth Management Committee 

meijer@pathcom.com 

Tue 2015-09-15 11:16 PM 

To:Planning and Growth Management Committee <pgmc@toronto.ca>; 

Cc:exec@swansearatepayers.ca <exec@swansearatepayers.ca>; Rebecca (Ward 13) Keenan <Rebecca.Keenan@toronto.ca>; 

To the City Clerk: 
Please add my comments to the agenda for the September 16, 2015 
Planning and Growth Management Committee meeting on item 2015.PG6.4, 
Official Plan Five Year Review: Amendments to the Official Plan 
Environmental Policies and Proposed Designation of Environmentally 
Significant Areas - Final Recommendation Report 

From: SARA/SARG (Swansea Area Ratepayers Association/Swansea Area 
Ratepayers Group) 

SARA/SARG is in support of the Final Recommendation of City Planning on 
the Amendments to the Official Plan Environmental Policies and Proposed 
Designation of Environmentally Significant Areas. 

Yours truly, 
John Meijer, President 
SARA/SARG 
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